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Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

 

Heritage Holiday 

Despite the rain on Saturday Heritage Holiday was a wonderful event to begin the Holiday Season in 

Groveport.  A big thank you to all who helped make this event one of the best events in 

Groveport this year.   
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Town Hall Cares: 

As reported last month Town Hall Cares was part of our Tuesday’s@One program.  This program was 

made up of participants that wanted to give back to our Community.  All the supplies and time has been 

donated.  Participants made 28 lap blankets, 90 walker/wheelchair pouches, 36 adult eating covers, 46 

tissue holders, 50 hand towels and 124 heart pillows.  These items will be delivered to Bixby Living Skills 

Center, Greenfield Place, Hendron Road Sr. Living and possibly Altercare in Canal Winchester. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town Hall Staff wishes each and every one of you a Happy Holiday. 


